From: peoplc [

Sent: 13 June 2017 12:20
To: Planning
Subject: proposed development of 6 Streatley Place

Application : 2017/0183/P

Dear Sirs,

Please can you tell me what progress has been made on this planning application. It affects neighbouring
properties in New Court,

Streatley Place, Back Lane, Mansfield Place and depending on the conditions for planning consent, Flask Walk
and New End Square.

Our concern remains the noise (18 months of pile driving) and access, which the proposals showing
development right up to the boundary would mean shutting off Streatley Place for anything other than single file
pedestrian traffic (i.e. No pushchair access).

We find it difficult to access information after the initial planning application and subsequent objections.

Dame Hilary Blume
Resident of Mansfield Place, with offices in BackLane.



